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Memorandum 
 
 TO: The Honorable County Council 
  Jack Louws, County Executive 

 FROM: Cliff Strong, Senior Planner 

 DATE: December 17, 2018 

 SUBJECT: Code Scrub 2018  

Staff has prepared some minor amendments to WCC Titles 20 (Zoning), 21 (Land Division Regulations), 
and 22 (Land Use and Development Procedures). This is our annual “code scrub,” wherein staff proposes 
various amendments to clarify code and fix inconsistencies and grammar they have found over the year. 
No major policy changes are proposed. 

Staff recommends that the Council’s Planning & Development Committee review and discuss the 
attached staff report and Exhibit A showing the proposed amendments, introduce the ordinance 
January 15th, hold a public hearing on January 29th and recommend the County Council adopt these 
provisions.   

 


